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Reminders

e If you have not returned your
photo order to school yet, you will
now need to order directly
through Tempest online. If you
order online in the next 7 days
you will still be able to get free
Postage and Packaging.

e Parents are reminded that
lunches and snacks should be
NUT-FREE as we have children in
school with nut allergies.

e Key Stage 2 After School Clubs this
term are free!

e Recently, we have had a lot of
items of clothing that we cannot
reunite with their owners as they
have no names in them: please
name all items of clothing.

T hank you!

Playground Practise

Please could we ask that parents
remember to socially distance
themselves from others at pick-up, and
also that they do not stay in the
playground for longer than necessary.

Please adhere to these rules when you
are on our school site:
o Arrive at the correct time
e Social distance from others (2m)
e Collect/Drop and Go
Thank you!

EMAIL ADDRESSES

We are increasingly using email to
contact parents (to avoid sending lots
of paper between school and home).
Please could you ensure we have your
correct email address so that you do
not miss anything.

Birthdays!

This week our birthday wishes go to
Oscar — we hope you have a fantastic
birthday!

Harvest Festival

In the current circumstances, we will
not be having our usual Harvest
Festival: we have arranged for the
children to go to Church in their Key
Stage bubbles to celebrate the
festival, but unfortunately, parents
will not be able to attend.

We will be collecting packets and tins
for the local Foodbank, so if you could
please send in your contribution by
15 October. Thank you.

Covid-19

We would like to remind parents that
if anyone in your household is
displaying symptoms of Covid-19, or
is waiting for a test result, you should
keep your child at home and inform
the school.

Don’t Forget....

Our website is full of useful
information and helpful links for
parents. You can find spare copies of
letters home, information about
school lunches, read our policies and
find out about school events by going
to:

www.thurton.norfolk.sch.uk
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And finally...this weekend is a bug
busting weekend so please check
your child’s hair for any head lice or
eggs, and treat as necessary. Thank
you!

Next Week: Mon 12t — Fri 16t October 2020

In School After School
Mon e PE e Performing Arts (KS2)
Tue e Multi-Sports (KS2)
Wed e Lauren Talford Music Lessons e Aem Hai Karate (KS2)
e Cooking Club (Yrs 3/4)
Thur e Bandwagon Music Lessons e Tennis (KS2)
Fri e PE e Football (KS2)
e Gardening (KS2)

Enjoy, Achieve, Believe
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Yve are taking bookings for free trial lessons
irtthe coming weeks There are limited

i 3
Students learn the songs
they love in a group setting
with their friends

Fun, engaging and
interactive

Real musical and A creative outlet and an
instrumental skills opportunity to have fun with
music

Why not enrol your child on the Bandwagon? Music lessons for children of all ages and abilities. Expert tuition
in Guitar (acoustic, bass, electric), Keyboard, Ukulele, Drums, Singing, Production and Music Technology, Band
Skills, Composition and Songwriting. A rewards system for practicing, fun projects and exercises to engage with
and the opportunity for students to meet up with their friends and learn the songs they love. State of the art
technology, over 18 years teaching experience, expert guidance individualised to suit the needs of the student.
Own instruments preferred but spares available on request. Opportunities to perform at virtual concerts. Positive
reinforcement of core values: Celebratory, fun, engaging, awe-inspiring. There has never been a better time
to ‘Jump on the Bandwagon’. Group Drums £15 + VAT, all other instruments (groups) £10 + VAT. Solo sessions
available upon request.

COVID SAFE! Please visit to consent to our COVID precautions and register for
your child for a free trial lesson.
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